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Over the weekend, Dees Motorsports trekked to lower Michigan for the next round of the ISOC 
National Snocross Circuit in Mt. Pleasant. Warm temperatures and lots of rain in the area throughout 
the week left the track and pits quite a muddy mess, but regardless, they were able to pull together 
enough snow to put together another great race. 

Saturday's racing started off rocky, having some sled issues and missing practice due to a broken recoil 
rope. The guys were able to get Neil and his sled out to the track just before Neil was due to hit the track
for his first heat race! In his heats, Neil came in with a 7th place finish in round 1 and an 8th place finish 
in round 2. 

Not qualifying high enough in his heats to advance directly to the final, Neil started the LCQ in the front 
row, landing a 4th place finish and claiming a spot in the final. In the final, Neil started off in the back 
row, as the number 14th qualifier but was only able to advance one position on the one-lane track and 
finished out the day with a 13th place finish.

To continue staying up-to-date on our news and race results be sure to "Like" Dees Motorsports on
Facebook.

Sincerely,
Dees Motorsports




